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Bambach's CEO Alf Chown was pleased to attend the
Rolling Stock Collaboration event hosted by Australian
Industry Group on 11th May.

Victorian State Government Rail Advocate Jill Walsh
opened proceedings and outlined the immense
opportunities open to Australian businesses in
supplying to the Australian Rolling Stock Industry. With
multibillion dollar contracts awarded in WA, Victoria,
NSW and Queensland for new train sets to be built in
Australia there has never been as much activity in this
sector as is occurring now. In total some $15 billion of
contracts is expected to be awarded for new train and
tram sets over the coming ten years with half that
amount already awarded and production for train sets
already underway. 

" boost local content and
Australian Made alternatives "

Bambach believe we are well placed to
become a major supplier of cable into
the Rolling Stock Industry thanks to our
RailX range of cables which are due to be
released into the market later this year.

www.bambachcables.com.au
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The range includes single core power cables for use on
Locomotives and Carriages and will be manufactured in
their Rosedale, Victoria facility. 
Another cable in Development at Bambach at the
moment is our new Silicone range which is expected to
launch shortly after the RailX cables. This range will be
suitable for many industries but also for Passenger
Trains and Tram sets and was initially developed to
keep up with the growing demand that Bambach were
constantly in discussions about to boost local content
and Australian Made alternatives. 


